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From: Chris Hodgkinson 
Sent: 04 March 2024 22:09
To: Licensing
Subject: Application 057749 - Sandy Cove

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I write in support for the variation on the licence at Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, EX34 9SR. The venue is a 
great part of our community and we use regularly in the warmer months. Always found the hotel to be friendly 
and welcoming, especially a few years ago there was a local request to stop setting off fireworks due to scaring 
the animals which they did voluntarily. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Chris Hodgkinson  

Berrynarbor 
EX34 9SG 
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